
The Silverwood Heights Community Association is planning a family and teen movie night for residents of 
Silverwood Heights on Saturday March 3rd. The movies are free and there will be a concession available 
to purchase beverages and popcorn. 
 
Details: 
Saturday, March 3 
Admission is FREE 
Doors open 6 PM. 
Movie 1: The Muppets 6:30 pm start (G) 
Movie 2: Jack and Jill 8:30 pm start (PG) 
Location: Living Hope Church, 102 Goerzen St 
 
Doors and concession open at 6 PM. Please spread the news to all your neighbours!! 
 
For more details, click this link to the SHCA website: 
http://www.silverwoodcommunity.org/category/silverwood-only/ 
 
- Randy Donauer 
  City Councillor 
  Ward 5 
  www.donauer.ca 
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